Pearl City High School
Student Bulletin

Periods of the Day: Periods 1-4
April 15, 2024

General Announcement

Yearbooks

The yearbooks have shipped from the mainland. It will take several weeks to arrive. If you did not yet
purchase a yearbook yet, please come to L101 during recess or lunch to purchase yours. We only
ordered 25 extra books so it is on a first come, first serve basis. Cash only. Any questions please
contact Ms Hakes.

Free Books in the Library
The library has books available for free. Stop by to see if there are any books that you are interested
in adopting.

Frosh Banquet Halfway Point

Hey freshmen and sophomores! We are now officially in the middle of our Frosh Banquet sales.
Please note that bid prices have increased and are noted at the top of the contract. When you are
ready to purchase your bid, please bring your completed contract, money, and a physical printed copy
of your ID. Any questions or concerns can be brought to Ms. V in K201 or Mr. Miyashiro in B201.

Clubs

April Activity - Easter Egg Hunt

Hi everyone, Best Buddies will have an Easter egg hunt on Tuesday, April 16th, and Thursday, April
18th. It will be held in the D-building Courtyard. If you would like to attend, please check which track
you're in before signing up in our Google Classroom. Hope to see you all there!

Athletics

Student Government

College and Career
Class of 2024

Senior Sneak Away

Seniors,

Time is running out to come pick up or pay for your contracts for Senior Sneak Away. The last day to
pick up contracts will be Tuesday April 16th. The last day to pay and save your spot will be
Wednesday April 17th.



You can find us outside of L 203 during recess and lunch. To reserve your spot on Sneak Away we
need your contract and $45. We have limited seats available, and they are filling up fast, so come
before they are all filled. If you have any questions, please see Kumu Kekoa Bay in K-203

Project Grad Bus sign ups

Aloha Seniors,

If you have signed up for Project grad, please come by K-203 during non-class time from Monday
April 15th to Friday April 19th to sign up for your bus. Seats are limited, so bring your group of friends
and sign up so you can be together.

If you have any questions, please see Kumu Kekoa Bay in K-203

Class of 2025
Class of 2026
Class of 2027

Continuous Notice

The Hawaii State Department of Education (HSDOE) and its schools do not discriminate on the basis of race, color,
national origin, ancestry, sex, gender identity, gender expression, sexual orientation, age, disability, and religion in its
programs and activities. Please direct inquiries regarding Department nondiscrimination policies as follows:

Civil Rights Compliance Branch Beth Schimmelfinnig, Director
Hawaii State Department of Education Rhonda Wong, Compliance
P.O. Box 2360 Aaron Oandasan, Title VI
Honolulu, Hawaii 96804 Toby Yamashiro, Title VII
(808) 586-3322 or relay Nicole Isa-lijima, Title IX

CRCB@k12.hi.us Krysti Sukita, ADA/504



